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What a pleasure it is to serve with this group of talented community servants.  I am daily 
amazed at the dedication and commitment many of you have demonstrated during the past 
few months. I especially want to commend all who participated in the Wings Over Houston. 
It was a great success thanks to the leadership of Paul Barnett and Jim Kij.   

I am also impressed with the fine work Jeri Krauss is doing with the membership commit-
tee.  Many of you are not aware of the work her committee does behind the scenes to help 
our club grow.   

I would also be remiss not to mention the excellent job Sue Lockwood does with the 
newsletter.  I believe it is the finest newsletter in the country.  Sue won the National “Best 
Club Bulletin Award” in 2005 and I hope she will be recognized again this year. 
 

I would like to thank all of you who participated in the NATIONAL DAY OF SERVICE.        
We collected a lot of food for the Houston Food Bank. 
 

As I write this letter, I know many of you are getting ready for SANTAS EXCHANGE 
(12/15/07).  It is truly an honor to be a part of this great organization. 

 

Clark 

  

C 



Thanksgiving luncheon will be served to the seniors on Friday, November 9, 2007 at the 

Fifth Street Community Center @ 11:15 a.m.  Demetrius Turner; our liaison, has given us per-
mission to do this for our friends whom we have watched over on a monthly basis for over 10 years.   
 

If you can make it to this event; I ASK YOU PLEASE to RSVP so that I will have an accurate head-
count of how many to cook for.  It would be appreciated if you could bring a vegetable or dessert – 
homemade or bought – it doesn’t matter.  Even loaves of rolls/bread and butter would be great.  

Some of the proceeds from the Service to Seniors Budget will be used but not much; so please let me know if you wish 
to come and be a part of our Thanksgiving Day and let me know if you can bring something. Thank you, 
 

Menu – Homemade Lasagna, Italian Green Beans, Desserts, Iced Tea  

Mary Jo Salvaggio, Chair – “Service to Seniors” 

RSVP: (713) 350-7642 Office or mary.salvaggio@mustangeng.com 

 

The Exchange Club of Sugar Land                 

www.ecsl.org 

TX LA District Exchange                                      

www.tlgcd.org 

National Exchange Club             

www.nationalexchangeclub.org 

         Doug Ehrenkranz, Doug Earle, Deborah           
        Wilkins, Richard Early, Himesh Gandhi, 
        Jackie Freeman, Wayne Stone, Dan    
Edwards, Steven Metzenthin, Chris Breaux, Sharon 
Ring Rollins, Nancy Dobert, Larry Pullen, Thomas 
Abraham, Mark Eyring, Geroge Head, Helen Cordes, 
Clark Walter, Lisa Osborne-Poyner  

November  Birthdays 

 Freedom Shrine Dedication                          

We will help Meadows Elementary  dedicate their Freedom 
Shrine on November 15th at 6:30 
p.m. beginning with a Chick-fil-A 
dinner. The school is very excited 
about having a Freedom Shrine. The 
students will present a program that 
will recognize our men and women 
serving in the armed forces and 
show gratitude to all Veterans.                                                                             
Contact: Dave Kiger dmkiger@comcast.net 

One Nation Under God Luncheon 
 

The Fort Bend Exchange Club will host the luncheon on 

Tuesday, November 13 at Sweetwater 

Country Club from 12-1:30. The cost is 

$15  per person. 

Checks may be sent to: Fort Bend Ex-

change Club, PO Box 169, Sugar Land, 

Texas 77487-1069 
 

RSVP to Chayo Huff at chayotx@swbell.net by Nov. 2nd. 

Legacy of Freedom  

Tuesday, November 13, 2007     

Adults $30 Students $10   

Veterans and their spouses are FREE 

Guest Speaker: General Tommy Franks, USA (Retired) 

http://www.legacy-of-freedom.com  

HERE WE 

GROW!        

New Members 

were inducted 

at our breakfast 

meeting on  

October 24, 

2007.  

Exchange Club of 

Sugar Land       

supports the Boy 

Scouts of America 

by donating funds 

for their summer 

camping trips and 

facilities rental fees 

for their meetings. 

New Member, 

Dr. Tim Jenney, 

Superintendent 

of FBISD spoke 

on the School 

Bond Issue and 

reminded us to 

vote on Nov 6. 


